

The Belmont Board of Selectmen will be holding a public meeting on Monday, May 4, 2015 beginning at 7:00 p.m. to discuss "what's next for the Belmont Mill". The meeting location has been changed and will be held in the Cafeteria of the Belmont High School, 255 Seavey Road. Public participation in this meeting is needed and encouraged. The meeting will be facilitated by Michael Castagna of the Castagna Consulting Group. Michael facilitated the Plan NH Charrette held in Belmont in 2010.

The goal of this meeting is to explore the alternatives and the ramifications of each viable possibility for the Mill which will then be sent out to the community in the form of a survey. Your input is needed and encouraged as we work to develop a cohesive plan for the Mill which can be supported by "YOU" the voters and members of our community. We look forward to seeing you there!

